
VC NLUO <vc@nluo.ac.in>

24-hours Notice - Student Protest
VC NLUO <vc@nluo.ac.in> Thu, Jan 23, 2025 at 7:01 PM
To: Student Council <studentcouncil@nluo.ac.in>
Cc: Registrar NLUO <registrar@nluo.ac.in>, Internal Quality Assurance Cell - IQAC <iqac@nluo.ac.in>, faculty
<faculty@nluo.ac.in>, students <students@nluo.ac.in>, "Dean, Academics (NLU Odisha)" <deanacademics@nluo.ac.in>

Dear All
While you have the tight to protest you have shown completely irresponsible behaviour by choosing to go on protest
knowingly that members of wider community will be visiting the University. 
By choosing to go on protest at this point clearly shows that you are not concerned with the reputation of the
University and your own future prospects and careers. 
None of your demands can be met at 24 hours notice. 
Instead of responding to my one question about the legal provision which empowers the Vice Chancellor to stay a
decision of the Statutory Authority, you have decided to go on strike is a clear indication that you are putting pressure
on the University to do something beyond the law. 
You could have chosen to appeal to authorities higher than the VC but you seem to believe in pressure tactic rather
than reason. As lawyers, or prospective legal professionals, the least that is expected of you is your power of pursuant
ion rather  than power of numbers. 

With Warm Regards,

Prof. Ved Kumari
Vice Chancellor
NLUO
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